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ARG590000
 

From: McWilliams, Katherine 
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 10:45 AM
To: 'jocatgo@gmail.com'
Subject: Draft Fact Sheet
 
Mr. Golden,
 
Attached is the draft fact sheet for general permit ARG590000 issued October 6, 2011
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/permits/npdes/nonstormwater/pdfs/arg590000/fact_sheet.pdf
 
Thanks,
Katherine McWilliams
Engineer
ADEQ, Office of Water Quality
501-682-0651
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